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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Please could you record this as an objection to the revised Local Plan (which is fundamentally
unsound)
 
In respect of the NE Thatcham proposal for 2,500 homes, this has a number of flaws:-
 

1. Huge amount of additional traffic on roads that are already highly congested.
 

2. Pressure on schools
 
3. This is a strategic gap between Thatcham and Bucklebury
 

Please keep me updated
 
 
Andrew Cox
 

 




